
To keep up with ALL things Superstars -
please make sure to read the monthly newsletters.

sent via email.  This will be posted
at the 810 lobby as well.  

Keep an eye out for occasional emails
and Facebook posts for special notices!

Recital costumes have been ordered and will start
arriving this spring! From NOW until APRIL, we will be

sending costumes home on a rolling basis. 

If you have not received a costume by the first week
in April, please contact the studio. In order to ensure a

proper fit, all students will try on costumes at the
studio prior to bringing them home. Should you feel as

though your child needs a different size costume,
please let us know IMMEDIATELY. Once your student
brings their costume home, please be sure to store
the costume and all accessories together in a safe
place. We highly recommend hanging costumes so

that any wrinkles can fall out prior to pictures. Lost or
damaged costumes and accessories will not be

replaced. 

Please note that since costumes have already been ordered, they
cannot be cancelled, and we are unable to provide refunds. If it
becomes necessary for a student to drop a class, we will make

sure you receive the costume that was ordered.

If you have not done so already, it is time
to start ordering your shoes and tights
for recital. All students will need to have
the proper shoes and tights for studio

pictures on Saturday, April 26th*. 

As a reminder, both shoe and tight
orders must be placed at our 810 Main
Street location. Please do not wait until

the last minute as inventory can be
limited. Front desk staff will be available

to help with sizing/ordering Monday-
Thursday evening during regular class
hours. Once shipments are received, all
items will be delivered to the location of

your student’s class. For more
information on shoe requirements by

class type, please visit the Policies page
on our website:

https://superstarsperformingarts.com/p
olicies.php.

** Pictures for select Competition, Technique, and
Senior-Level classes will be held on Friday, April

25th .
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WHERE:  CENTRAL CAMPUS -  1800 Grand Avenue, Des Moines
WHEN:  JUNE 7TH @ 1:30 and 6:30 (All students will perform in at least one show.
Competition and select senior-level classes will perform in both shows).
REHEARSALS:   THURSDAY JUNE 5TH - COMP TEAMS
REHEARSALS:  FRIDAY JUNE 6TH - NON-COMP TEAMS

Due to an unforseen scheduling conflict with our new venue for 2025, the recital will be
moved to Saturday, June 7th!  We apologize for the change and any inconvenience it

may cause.  Thank you for your flexibility and understanding.

DATEDATE
CHANGECHANGE
NOTICE!!NOTICE!!

WINTER IS COMING...

 The studio will follow the weather cancellations of the Norwalk Community School District. If they cancel
school for or let school out early, we will not hold classes either. If in doubt, please confirm via email or text.

We will also post to our Facebook page, and will make every effort to have it noted on our website as well.
No cancellations due to weather will be refunded or rescheduled.

COLD/FLU SEASONCOLD/FLU SEASON

WEATHER POLICYWEATHER POLICY

It’s that time of year- cold & flu season. In
an attempt to keep all of our students
and staff healthy, we ask that you help
us mitigate the spread of these nasty
bugs. If your child is sick, please keep

them home until they are feeling better
and no longer contagious. 

Tuition rates and costume fees are determined
based on the level of your student’s class. This
information can be found on the SCHEDULE page of
our website. Costume fees applied in November
and December are for the costumes that will be
worn for our June Recital.  Students receive a
unique costume for each class they are enrolled
in. Students do not wear costumes for the Holiday
Show. Students participating in the Holiday Show
will wear their 2024-2025 studio T-shirts and black
bottoms. The cost of this season’s studio T-shirt
was included in the initial registration fee. Please
note, shoes and tights must be purchased
separately through the studio and are not
included as part of any monthly fees. All purchases
(i.e., costumes, T-shirts, tights, shoes, etc.) are
yours to keep at the end of the season!

FEE SCHEDULE FOR 2024-2025FEE SCHEDULE FOR 2024-2025
2024-2025 Non-Competition Fee Schedule

*For Competition-specific pricing, please visit our
website.

September:    Tuition  & Registration Fee ($35
student or $65 for family)
October:   Tuition only
November:     Tuition & Costume Deposit ($40)
December :    Tuition & Costume Balance
January:    Tuition only
February:  Tuition & Recital Fee ($60 - 1st child/$100
family)
March:    Tuition only
April:     Tuition only
May:    Tuition only



$10
ENTRY

$10
ENTRY

Happy New Year to ALL of our Superstars!  
We hope 2025 is the best year yet!

Ashley Annie

ADULT CLASSES AT SUPERSTARS!!
Don’t let the students have all of the fun!!  Superstars will

be offering adult dance classes on the second Saturday
of the month starting in February!  To bring a variety of

dance styles, classes will be taught on a rotating basis.  All
classes are OPEN TO THE PUBLIC!  We encourage you to

BRING YOUR FRIENDS!  Classes will be one hour long,
beginning at 10:00 a.m. 

 No prior dance experience required.

February 8 - Hip Hop
March 8 - Heels
April 12 - Tap
May 10 - Baton

Cash o
r

Cash o
r

Venmo!Venmo!

All classes will be held at our 810 main Street, Norwalk, IA location.

  This class is a friendly and fun introduction to dance, and is designed for you and
your child to take together.  Coordination, balance, creative movement and basic

dance steps will be introduced in an exciting and engaging manner. 

Cash o
r

Cash o
r

Venmo!Venmo! February 8
March 8

April 12 
May 10 

Baton Competition Team Events

Upcoming events where Superstars dancers/twirlers will be performing!
Come cheer your fellow Superstars on!

January 18th - Simpson College - Boys Baskeball Game Halftime
Performance.  Game starts at 4:00 pm.

February 11th - Norwalk High School - Girls Basketball Game
Halftime Performance around 6:30 pm.

Wishing the Baton Competition Team good luck as they travel
on January 24-25th for their FIRST competition of the season!

(super)


